Town of Summit

Monthly Meeting

December 14, 2010
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.
Roll Call: Jim Miller, Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Jeff Hanson, Elaine Rollins
Public Attendance: None

Public Input: None

Tammy Miller read the minutes of the November monthly meeting. Jim Miller made a motion to accept the
minutes as being read. Seconded by Jeff Hanson. Motion carried.

Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’ sreport. A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as
presented. Seconded by Jim Miller. Motion carried.

Building Permits: None
Old Business: None

New Business: Londo Land Survey was reviewed. After it was reviewed and approved, it was signed. Jeff
Hanson made a motion to accept the survey as presented. Jim Miller seconded the motion. Motion carried.
The Township Assessor contract was discussed since it due for the annual renewal. The Township is due for
re-evaluation of property taxesthisyear. After further discussion, Jeff Hanson made amotion to invite 3
companies to bid re-evaluation and maintenance of the 2011 property taxes. Jim Miller seconded the
motion. Motion carried.

Bills’Payments. Bills and payments were reviewed. Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as
presented. Jim Miller seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:55 P.M. was made by Jim Miller. Seconded by Jeff Hanson. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.

Tammy Miller, Clerk
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval



